
Item 16: Change of National Adhering Organization for 
Korea 

The Korean Chemical Society has requested that the NAO for Korea be changed to the 
Korean Federation of Science and Technology Societies. The letter from the Korean 
Chemical Society follows this page. 
David Black 
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The Korean Chemical Society 
635-4 Yeogsam-Dong, Kangnam-Gu 
Seoul 135-703, Korea 

Phone: +82-2-3453-3781~3 
Fax: +82-2-3453-3785  
E-mail: kcschem@kcsnet.or.kr 

    August 28, 2006 
Prof. Bryan R. Henry, President 
IUPAC 
 
Dear President Henry: 
 
RE: Change in the National Adhering Organization representing Korea 
 
On behalf of Prof Eun Lee, President of the Korean Chemical Society, I would like to 
inform you that Dr. Yung Bog Chae, President of the Korean Federation of Science and 
Technology Societies, made an important decision that starting 2008 the Korean 
Federation of Science and Technology Societies would like to serve as the National 
Adhering Organization representing the Republic of Korea. Please have this request 
added to the Agenda of the IUPAC Council Meeting at Torino next August. 
 
The relevant information regarding the Korean Federation of Science and Technology 
Societies, e.g. Statutes and Bylaws, summary of major activities, will be sent separately. 
Contact information for the KOFST is as follows: 
 
 Korean Federation of Science and Technology Societies 
 635-4 Yeogsam-Dong 
 Kangnam-gu 
 Seoul 135-703 

Korea 
 
kofst@kofst.or.kr  
http://www.kofst.or.kr 

 
I like to thank you in advance for your kind arrangement of our request. 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
  
Youngkyu Do 
Chairman, Committee of International Affairs, the KCS 
Professor of Chemistry, KAIST 
 
cc:  Dr. Yung Bog Chae, President of the KOFST 
 Mr. You Hyun Moon, Secretary General, the KOFST 
 Dr. Eun Lee, President of the KCS 
 The KCS 
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